
Come and enjoy an evening of traditional Christian music.  The Faith Committee 
and Congregational Care Committee invite you to the musical program, “Feel the 
Spirit Through Music”.   The program will be held on Wednesday, May 17 at 7pm.  
Special music has been planned and one of our featured guests will be Mr. Tim 
Britt, who comes highly recommended by all that have heard him play the piano. 
We hope to provide many good memories by playing the “old favorites” that we 
have all grown up with. 
 

 We are giving everyone the opportunity to inform us of their favorite hymn with 
hopes of playing and singing as many as possible. Please complete the form 
provided and leave it in the offering plate or with the church secretary. 
 

Refreshments will follow and a collection will be taken with all monies being 
donated to the Prince George Baccalaureate Program. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My favorite hymn is ___________________________________ 
 

Name________________________________ 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


